
Provost Scholars Program 
Parents College at Case 

Agenda 
Saturday, February 25, 2017 

10:30-12:00 pm 
 
Welcome 
Faye Gary, Program Director 
 

Introduction of Provost Scholars Program Staff 
Cicely Philpot, Program Coordinator 
Haruna Sulemana, Program Assistant 
 

Introduction of Provost Scholar Program Parents 
 

Special Announcement:  Lisa Kollins, Institute Administrator, Case Western Reserve University Social 
Justice Institute 

 Paid summer 2017 six-week academic internship for Provost Scholars 
 

Review of Important Future Program Events 
 Parents College at Case    

- Saturday, March 25th from 10:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
- Saturday, April 29th from 10:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

- Saturday, May 27th from 10:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. (Final Grand Field Trip Planning Meeting ) 
 Provost Scholars Spring Celebration, Thursday, May 2, 2017: 3:00-5:00 PM, Thwing Center 
 Provost Scholars Home Visits 
 Parents College Grand Field Trip, Friday, June 2, 2017 

Immediately after this session, all parents who are interested in participating in planning for  the field 
trip are invited to remain for a 30 minute meeting.   

 

Seminar Presenter: Mr. Dave DiBiase, Assistant Director, Undergraduate Career Development, Case Western 
Reserve University 
Presentation Title: Planning Careers in a Changing World of Work   
Purpose:   The purpose of this presentation is to assist parents in exploring potential academic and career 

pathways that are relevant for the Provost Scholars, while emphasizing the importance of long-
term planning in the fast-changing world of work. 

 

Objectives:  At the end of the seminar, the Provost Scholars parents will be able to: 
 (1) Discuss the value of long-term career planning and professional networking; and (2) Describe the 
importance of career planning and share approaches that are helpful in sustaining these plans.  
 

Provost Scholars Program Closings  
Week of March 12, 2017: Case Western Reserve University Spring Break (No Program) 
Week of March 26, 2017: East Cleveland City Schools Spring Break (No Program) 
 

Closing Remarks 
Faye Gary 
Parent Volunteers  


